From: Thines Serge

Sent: 05 June 2018 16:31

To: RUIZ-RISUENO Francisco Manuel

Cc: TAX3 Secretariat <tax3-secretariat@europarl.europa.eu>; Pályi Balázs

Subject: Invitation to TAX3 hearing on 21 June 2018 (D 308649)

Dear Mr Ruiz-Risueño,

I hereby confirm that McDonald's will participate at the public hearing on 21 June in Brussels organized by the TAX3 Committee of the European Parliament. Irene Yates, Vice-President Corporate Tax, will represent McDonald's.

In your invitation letter, you mentioned that you will be sending questions in preparation of the meeting. We are looking forward to receiving these.

Also, please do let me know if you need any further information from us at this stage.

Sincerely,

Serge

Serge Thines

EU Public Affairs Director - McDonald's

Leonardo Da Vincilaan 19 | Airport Plaza, Stockholm building | 1831 Diegem (Brussels) | Belgium

